Oakwood Primary Academy Harvest

Festival.

This is being held on Monday 2" October (Due to the
Athlete visit on the 29t)

Each year group have been practicing a song which
they will sing during the assembly.

All donations will be going to Devon and Cornwall Food
Action Plus to help families who need it the most.

All Donations are gratefully received of non-perishable
items (Tins, pasta etc) but to help we have a list of items
needed by our foodbank |

Tinned food such as soups, vegetables or chopped
tomatoes. Cereals, teabags, coffee and any pasta
sauces.

All donations can be brought in from the 28" September
2023.



